
May 9th, 1927

Hon. Herbert Marier,
701 Transportation Building, 
Montreal, Cue.

Dear Mr. Marier:-
Let ne acknowledge with thanks 

your communication of the 6th of Ilay.
The report In the Gazette might 

Indicate to some that your statement was In answer 
to my critical remarks, because at the beginning of 
the report reference was made to what I said. I 
take no objection whatever to what you said, nor to 
the way in which you said it. I was very pleased 
that you were able to tell us that so much had been 
done and I am sure the public were equally pleased.

Cordially reciprocating your 
good wishes and hoping that the celebration rill be 
in every way worthy of the occasion, I am,

Yours faithfully.


